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Comment
To Service List for R.12-11-005:

Below is today's August 26, 2013 email to Commissioner Peevey entitled: "Joint IOU Request for 
Extension of Time for Comment on ACR

Regarding Solar Statistics."

Thank you,
Rene Thomas, on behalf of

Stacy Walter

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

From: Walter, Stacy W (Law)
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 11:58 AM 
To: 'mpl@cpuc.ca.gov'
Cc: 'Earl, Laura M'; Annette.Gilliam@sce.com; Thomas, Rene; 'sgm@cpuc.ca.gov'
Subject: R. 12-11-005 - Joint IOU Request for Extension of Time for Comment on ACR Regarding Solar 
Statistics

RE: Request for Extension of Time for Opening Comments on "Assigned Commissioner's 
Ruling (ACR) Regarding the Transfer of Responsibility for Collecting Solar Statistics from the 
California Solar Initiative to the Net Energy Metering Interconnection Process"

Dear Commissioner Peevey:

PG&E, on behalf of itself, Southern California Edison Company and San Diego Gas & Electric 
Company, respectfully requests that the deadline for opening comments on the ACR be 
extended from Friday, August 30 to Monday, September 9. This extension is necessary and 
reasonable for the following reasons:

1. The ACi was just issued last Thursday afternoon, August 22, and the utilities need more 
time to review the scope of its detailed requirements regarding compilation and collection 
of data from customers and the solar industry, and the transition from data collection under 
the CSI program to data collection as part of the utilities' interconnection process.

2. The ACi raises important cross-cutting issues regarding the impact of additional data 
collection on the solar industry and the interconnection process; the protection of customer 
privacy; and the costs of the data access and disclosure proposed by the ACR. These issues 
require careful review and responses by interested parties.
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3. This week is a pre-holiday week, and the deadline set by the ACR for the opening 
comments is the day before the long holiday weekend, which may make it difficult for the 
utilities and interested parties to obtain internal review and sign-off of responses to the 
ACR from knowledgeable persons who may be on vacation.

For these reasons, PG&E, on behalf of itself, SCE and SDG&E, respectfully requests a 
nominal extension of the deadline for opening comments from Friday, August 30, to 
Monday, September 9. The current deadline for reply comments would be extended
commensurately.

Because of the short time in which to obtain a ruling on this extension request, PG&E is 
serving the service list of R. 12-11-005 simultaneously with sending this extension request, 
so that other parties to R.12-11-005 can provide their comments on the request directly to 
the Assigned Commissioner in parallel with this request.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Stacy Walter

Attorney

PG&E

415-973-6611

Cc: Service List for R. 12-11-005

NOTE: The recipient portion of this e-mail may not reflect all the addressees who are being 
served. The service list has been split into 50-addressee groups, to avoid rejection by CPUC and 
other e-mail servers.

Please note that the PG&E law department does not maintain the official service list for docket 
no. R12 11 005. If you would no longer like to receive documents regarding this docket, please 
contact the CPUC Process Office directly via email at Process_Office@cpuc.ca.gov or by phone at 
415-703-2021 to remove yourself from the official service list.
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